
Orange Class Art Project Week Beginning 06.07.20 

Hello Orange Class, I hope you all had a lovely weekend      . This week’s project is to create a self-portrait. However, we are not going to be using 

pencils to create this portrait. We are going to be using different materials that you can find inside and outside your home. For example, wallpaper 

leftovers, wool, leaves, magazine pictures, sticks and flowers. Try to use a range of textures to make your portrait stand out.  I look forward to 

seeing your portraits. Remember you can still email me at: orange@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk . Have fun creating       . 

 Here are some examples of self-portraits but there are lots of ideas online. 
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